
 
PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

7-Edgerton Road, LDA Plaza, Near Aiwan -e- Iqbal, Lahore. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Reference Public Notice Uploaded on PPSC Website dated 23-08-2023. 

                It is intimated to all the concerned candidates, who had applied against the post of 

Assistant (BS-16) in Punjab Police Department that the written test for the said post tentatively 

scheduled for 01-10-2023 (subsequently re-scheduled for 15-10-2023) is hereby postponed till 

further orders. 

(AFZAAL AHMAD) 
SECRETARY 

PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMISSION 
 

Dated: 13-10-2023 

   ----------END OF DOCUMENT---------- 


